
 

Equestrian Australia Carriage Driving Committee - UPDATE 
 

Meeting held: 14th June 2018 
Below a summary of proceedings of the EACDC Teleconference meeting: 

 
 

The following items were discussed at the meeting of the Equestrian Australian Carriage 
Driving Committee held on 14 June 2018. 
  
Apology from Jackie Boyd.  All other members attended with Vivienne Liogas acting as minute 
secretary. 
  
Financial Carry Over Request – small surplus not spent and not able to be carried over to the 
next financial year. 
  
National Discipline Appointment and Procedures Policy 
Discussion to go to EA Board re amendment to Appointment Policy. 
  
Officials Accreditation 
Discussion re process of accreditation of officials and the general lack of events to give current 
and prospective officials the opportunity to maintain or gain accreditation. 
  
Driving Australia Facebook Page 
Discussion that proposed pathways should not be posted on Facebook until discussed and 
ratified by committee.  Chair advised that Face Book group is to keep people up to date with 
things happening in the Carriage Driving world. The meeting was advised that the pathway 
suggested will take a few years to be put into place. 
  
Pathways 
The meeting was advised that many people had been consulted and have had input in the 
document but the question was asked where this has been recorded to keep record of 
input/updates to the document/proposal. 
  
Late or Additional Business 
Letter presented as a late item and Chairman to draft response. 
  
Discussion of a sub-committee to write new tests. 
 


